
September 19, 2022

To Whom It May Concern:

Google is pleased to inform you that Vemuganti Sesha Satvik has successfully completed

Google Summer of Code 2022, a program where accepted participants learn about open

source software development by writing code for an open source project under the

guidance of mentors.

Vemuganti was accepted into the program by, and developed open source software for,

Software Heritage, beginning June 13, 2022 and ending on September 12, 2022. Over that

period, they passed their two evaluations conducted by their mentor receiving a stipend

of 3000 USD for the project.

Vemuganti worked remotely on their project and was not required to visit either Google

or the offices of Software Heritage. Vemuganti Sesha Satvik was not directly employed by

Google during Google Summer of Code 2022. The Google Summer of Code 2022 program was

administered by Google from our corporate headquarters.

More information on Vemuganti’s project can be found at:

https://summerofcode.withgoogle.com/programs/2022/projects/Fj3gSrf1.

You can learn more about the program on our website at g.co/gsoc. Should you require any

further information, please do not hesitate to contact our team via email at

gsoc-support@google.com.

Best,

Stephanie Taylor

Google Summer of Code Program Lead


